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Fall is officially in the air!  I know our staff love the fall
and are welcoming the cooler temperatures.  This
month we have a number of fun activities planned for
out students including a spirit week, the return of
picture day and of course Halloween!  As we progress
through the month, we will send home flyers and
email reminders for each activity.  We are looking
forward to a fun October!

          -Mary

Spooky Season is here! Important
Upcoming Dates

10/20: 
Picture Day!
10/23-27:
Spirit Week!
10/31:
Halloween

Teacher Spotlight

Meet Aria Leone!  Aria is one of our High
School teachers.  Her classroom is focused
on functional skills and building
independent living skills.    

Aria is currently finishing up the credential
program at SSU.  Her favorite holiday is
Halloween.  When she is not in the
classroom with your students, she enjoys
crocheting and thrift shopping.  
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We are so excited to announce that Picture daywill be returning this October 20th!  We havecontracting with a private photographer who isactually a former Lattice employee.  We areexcited to have a photographer who knows ourstudents and can help capture them at their best!  More details will follow as the date approaches,keep an eye out in your emails and flyers instudent backpacks!

One Haircut at a Time

Last month we had the honor of hosting the
Gentleman’s Barbershop of Windsor along
with a number of other local barbershops
and hairdressers.  Together they
successfully cut almost 20 student’s hair! 

We wanted to thank all the families that
joined us and recognize the amazing work
done by the barbershop!  We hope to have
them back again next semester.    

Picture Day Returns!


